DepEd-Benguet Division
SEP 08 2022

Pepartment of Education RELEASED
Schools Division of Benguet

DIVISION MEMORANDUM Sept 1, 2022
No. 28l s022

Corrigendum on the Conduct of Division Workshop on
Contextualized Assessment on Early Grades (2™ batch)

To: Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Coordinating School Heads
Elementary School Heads

1. There was a change in the schedule of the Division Workshop on
Contextualized Assessment on September é-8, 2022 due to the Depkd
Memorandum Suspending the conduct of trainings, workshops and meetings
requiring the presence of teachers and school heads. Suspension will be up to
September 17, 2022.

2. the final schedule of the said activity will be on Sept 24-25 & Oct 1 2022 at
Adivay Hall, SDO Benguet, La Trinidad, Benguet.

3. The participants will bring the following:
a. Atleast one laptop per group/district for the workshop
b. Extension cord
4. Compensatory leaves and service credits of 4 days shall be provided to the

participants and fraining facilitators to offset the Saturdays and Sunday
workshop.

5. Expenses relative to the conduct of the activity shall be charged against
local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

6. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

GLO@ BUYA-AO
Schools Diwision Superintendent
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